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FROM: Linda, Paul, Mary, Juanita, John, Tom, Lloyd, Peggy, 

Betty, Dee, Clyde, Jim, Dorothy, Jerry, Margarite, Jean, Fern, 

Laura, Miriam, Jean, Bev, Ruth, Fran, Leslie, Tom, David, 

Shiela, Ed, Sharon, Janola, Richard, Margaret, Winona, Evelyn. 

                            & Happy New Year!!!  

 Phone: 319-362-6868 

Fax: 319-363-7312 

Nurse/Manager: 

Lisa Urbanek 

nurse@corridorcrossingplace.com 

Office: 319-362-6868/ Cell: 201-749-776 
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Office:319-362-6868/cell:319-440-4673 

Community Relations Coordinator:                    

Courtney Barksdale                                             
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Office:319-362-6868 Cell:319-775-3060 

Culinary Coordinator: 

Colleen Taylor 
culinary@corridorcrossingplace.com 

Office:319-362-6868 

Life Enrichment Coordinator: 

Tina Hansen 
lifeenrichment@corridorcrossingplace.com 

Office: 319-362-6868 

Maintenance Coordinator: 

Lyle Morrow 

maintenance@corridorcrossingplace.com                                      

Office: 319-362-6868 

  December Newsletter 

Warmest Regards, 

Lisa, Josie, Courtney, Lyle, 

Tina & Colleen 



EMPLOYEE OF THE MONTH  

RESIDENT OF THE MONTH  

Jim F. 

Richard L. Dec. 16 

Mindi  P. 

Our Veterans — Thank you for serving: 

Margaret 

Clyde 

Tom 

John Jim Richard 

Jim was happily married to Jeanne for 
thirty years. They have two sons, they 
raised horses, while Jeanne worked in the 
medical field. Jim happily retired from 
Rockwell Collins after twenty-five years. 
Jim is a Steak & Potato kind of guy with 
a passion for classic cars, Harley Da-
vidson motorcycles, camping and travel-
ing. Jim’s favorite vacation was when his 
wife convinced him to go parasailing and 
he was afraid of heights. His favorite 
memory of his mother in law was when 
she showed her favorite horse, Red at the 
fair. Jim is also a Veteran. Thank you for 
your service Jim and thank you for being 
a wonderful resident in our community.  

Mindi has worked in Health Care twen-

ty plus years. She states she loves 

working here because it is like a big 

family. Mindi has two daughters and 

one grandson.  She enjoys game night 

with her family every couple-weeks. 

Mindi loves gardening and playing with 

her Pug, Tonka when she is not at work. 

Mindi also collect M&M memorabilia 

and her favorite color is orange. Being 

on the beach at Lake Okoboji was her 

favorite vacation adventure. Thank you 

for being a daily part of the Corridor 

Crossing family we love having you 

here. 



Corridor Crossing Place Fundraiser:          
 

ALL MONEY RAISED WILL BE FOR OUR RESIDENTS 

CHRISTMS PRESENTS AND EVENTS. 

Happy BIDDING!!  Donations accepted. 

Let it Snow Picture  

Quilt bid  

Christmas Tree  

Tall Christmas Bottles with lights  

Send your bids to lifeenrichment@corridorcrossingplace.com 

 Wow I can’t believe it is already December, what a year 2020 has been. 

Although this year is a little different, I am still very excited about the holidays 

and spending time with Family. My kids have already made their list and I have 

started shopping. Things have been crazy around here lately with virtual learn-

ing and youth sports being canceled. My kids have enjoyed spending more time 

at home and playing with our newest family member Rambo. I have also en-

joyed the slower pace evenings and not having to be on the go as much. We are 

looking forward to the new year and can’t wait to see what it brings for our 

family.  

We are continuing to monitor the county percentage of cases and will keep all 
families up to date with any new rules or regulations we will be following. We 
have also started a weekly zoom meeting for families to get more information 
to you all, please make sure and see your email for the invite. If you haven’t re-
ceived an invite, please send your email to Josie via text 319-440-4673  or email 
assistantadmin@corridorcrossingplace.com. If you are not signed up for ACH 
and would like to do so, please contact Josie as well for a form. Building 
maintenance continues following the storm in August and will hopefully be fin-
ished up this coming Spring. Once again, we want to thank you for choosing us 
to care for your loved ones, please call us anytime with any questions you may 
have. We hope you have a safe and healthy Holiday season. We will see you 
next year! 

Warm Regards,  

Josie Doudney  

Assistant Manager 

mailto:assistantadmin@corridorcrossingplace.com
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